HIGHWAY REPORT
April 4, Thru May 8, 2024
May 9,2024 Meeting

Equipment Maintenance: Not too much to report just some oil changes on JET
vehicles and replace a tire on the van #219 there was a puncture in the sidewall
we had to replace the tire. So knock on wood we have another good month with
no break downs.

Road Maintenance: The guys have been busy we started getting our roads ready
for oil and stone. We were on Schapp road replacing a cross culvert and ditching.
We also ditched Shantz road and N McDonald had to replace a driveway culvert
on N McDonald. The new sweep truck is running great he’s been around half of
the Town so far. The guys continue to take care of the lawn at the office and
Seymour Lofft park. The new AEDs came in they are all installed and signage is in
place. The guys have striped all of the trucks of plow equipment painted it and
put it away for another year it got a little hairy there towards the end of the
month when they were calling for snow but it all worked out.

Trash Program: the trash program started may 1%t and ends this year at the end of
August everything seems to be running smooth.
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